
From: Lorene Sterner [mailto:lorloon@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2014 2:10 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: 1289 Jewitt Ave special exception use 
 
Dear Planning Commission,  
It is a pleasure to hear that Clonlara School could be home to the Community Music School of 
Ann Arbor.  
Clonlara's educational mission is one that should be supported by any community that treasures 
its children. This proposed use is fully consistent with their mission and is an appropriate use of 
their facilities.   
Clonlara has always been an excellent neighbor and I fully support the special exemption use 
that is being proposed.  
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
Sincerely,  
Lorene Sterner 
1318 Rosewood Street 
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